
September 1,2075

Ms. Ronniece Pearcy
Proposal Specialist
PO Box 30333
Bethesda, MD 20824-0333

Dear Ms. Pearcy,

I would like to express my sincere thanks and gratitude for the excellent manner in which you facilitated
the award of our GSA Schedule. lt was a long and intimidating process, but you were always on top of
things; knew allof the answers; and were a calming force for me.

Again, thanks for all your hard work. EZGSA is fortunate to have you on their staff. l'm sure l'll be in
touch in a few months as we begin to make modifications to the new schedule.
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Denise Tarr
Sales Administration Ma nager
Sutron Corporation
703-406-2800 Ext.2L7

dhrr@sulron.gg.In
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